
Mini Meadows is making some important strides in organizing our thoughts and collective
energy. We have set up a google group as well as a shared google drive to collect our thoughts,
ideas, opinions, and so forth. If you’d like to be a part of the project and added to the
google group, please email Kevin Race (kevin.race19@gmail.com) or Kanischa Miller
(kanischamiller@gmail.com) and we will add you accordingly. In March we conducted our
first Group Survey, see some of the results below:
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To Recap: We are moving ahead with the Loguen Park location as it pertains to the Greening
Grant offered by the Syracuse Parks Conservancy. We will also keep working on the 901 Park
St location, but for now the priority is Loguen Park on the Eastside. Next steps for the group is
to finalize the application, schedule a site visit so we can plan the installations and take
measurements, and canvass the local residents and businesses to gather support, feedback,
and excitement.


